
 

COUNCIL ACTION SUMMARY SHEET 

MEETING DATE: January 13, 2025 

TOPIC 2024 Dam Safety Inspection Report 

 

BACKGROUND BRIEF:  

Administration is requesting that Village Council receive and file the 2024 Dam Safety Inspection 
Report.  The Village is required to have a safety inspection of the dam performed every four years.  The 
Village contracts with the Michigan Department of Enironment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) to 
perform the inspection and complete the report.  There is no cost to the Village for EGLE to perform 
this service.  Administration has forwarded a copy of the report to the Village Engineer for review and 
recommendations on any necessary actions to address deficiencies outlined in the report. 

SUMMARY OF PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION:  

None 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:  

None 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

To receive and file the 2024 Dam Safety Inspection Report for the Lake Orion Dam, Dam ID #259, 
Oakland County, completed by the Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
(EGLE) and dated October 24, 2024. 


